
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
School Dinners from Monday 8th March 2021 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

From Monday 8th March, we will return to the full menu for dinners along with a selection of cold 

puddings. The menu has been attached as a separate document, so you can enlarge it. 

 

As we are now offering more food options, we will be going back to the original system where we ask that 

your child orders a school dinner every day or has a packed lunch from home every day for that week. 

We are unfortunately unable to accommodate children going between packed lunches and dinners on a 

day to day basis. 

 

Your child can order their dinner in class or you can pre-order by logging into Feeding Hungry Minds. The 

new school meals ordering website is now available for you to use: 

https://parents.feedinghungryminds.co.uk/login 

Please see the email sent from Feeding Hungry Minds on 23/11/2020 with further details on how to 

register, if you have not already. 

 

From Monday 8th March, the menu choice will start with the Week 1 menu. 

 

W/C 8th March: Week 1 menu 

W/C 15th March: Week 2 menu 

W/C 22nd March: Week 3 menu 

This will then continue to run on a three-week cycle and we will communicate if/when the 

menu changes. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

Mrs L Hadfield 

Principal 

 
 
 

https://parents.feedinghungryminds.co.uk/login

